



Mr A Coupe Director of Music

Email: tony.coupe@ellesmere.com

11th October 2019

Dear Parent,

Having got the year off to a splendid start, I am writing with details of forthcoming events. On Sunday 20th October we have our annual Confirmation Service in the Chapel. This is an important event as it marks the commitment that members of the school are making to the Church, either through Baptism or Confirmation. We will be rehearsing at 9.30am for the Service which starts at 11.00am. There is a reception at the end of the Service to which the choir and congregation are invited. Students should be finished by 1.00pm. Chamber Choir should wear suits for this event.

On Saturday 2nd November members of Chamber Choir will be performing at the wedding of Rosie Lillis (daughter of our Custos) at Whittington Church. Students should wear suits for this Service and we will meet in College at the slightly earlier time of 12.30pm to rehearse before going on to the Church for the Service at 3.00pm. Members of the Choir can either be collected from the Church at 4.00pm or from College at 4.30pm.

The last of our forthcoming events is the College Remembrance Day Service which takes place on Sunday 10th November in the Chapel. Once again, students should wear suits and rehearsals will start at 9.15am for an 11.00am Service which should be finished by 12.15pm.

Many thanks as always for your support.

Kind regards,

les Coga

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com